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From: John Campbell [jcampbell@magian.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 14 April 2004 4:28 PM
To:

/&/}5 PTA—
Submission No: //O ...........

Committee, Treaties (REPS)

Subject: RE: Submission to JSCT re Free Trade Agreement

] TE
Thanks for the advice. E} 18\ L dl
1
John Campbell L 16 APR
PO Box 4086 Eaglemont 3084

Thank you for your interest in the committee's inquiry into the USA-Australia Free trade
Agreement. In order for your comments to be considered by the Committee as a
submission there is a requirement for a postal address. This information is usually
published along with your submission unless you request otherwise.

Fran Wilson
Office Administrator

Joint Standing Committee on Treaties

----- Original Message-----

From: John Campbell [mailto;jcampbell@magian.com]
Sent: Tuesday, 13 April 2004 4:08 PM

To: Committee, Treaties (REPS)

Subject: Submission to JSCT re Free Trade Agreement

To the Joint Standing Committee on Treaties

Particularly in relation to new media (and yet to be invented media), the Federal
Government is compromising Australian culture as well as prospects for employment of
Australian people in its plan to sign a so-called Free Trade Agreement with the United
States of America. Australians ought to retain our right to regulate aspects of new
media, not be beholden to the powerful US interests that already dominate much of our
media content. Therefore I ask that the proposed agreement be abandoned.

John Campbell
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